
The OECD/NEA in collaboration with the Consejo de Seguridad Nuclear (CSN) will host an international workshop at the CSN 
headquarters in Madrid, Spain on 31 March – 2 April 2025.

The objectives of the workshop are to provide a forum to exchange information on the current and potential treatment of 
uncertainties for novel aspects of risk analyses and their associated considerations in risk-informed decision-making. The 
participants will also discuss the technical and organizational challenges associated with the different approaches and the ongoing 
work in these areas. The perspectives of practitioners, decision-makers, and other nuclear safety professionals with expertise in the 
treatment of uncertainties in risk assessments will enrich the workshop.

Who should attend: Experts from industry, regulatory authorities, technical support organizations (TSOs) and research institutes, 
safety analysis practitioners and consultants involved in probabilistic safety assessment (PSA) of nuclear installations or the 
associated decision-making from the OECD and NEA member countries, NEA strategic partners, invitees, and international partner 
organizations are encouraged to contribute and participate.

International Workshop on Treatment of Uncertainties for 
Novel Aspects of Risk Analyses

(31 March – 2 April 2025 – Madrid, Spain)

The workshop will include plenary and technical sessions as well as an additional 
facilitated wrap-up session. Active participation of the workshop attendees in the 
discussions as well as in the formulation of conclusions and recommendations will 
be highly appreciated.

Important Dates 
✓ Abstract Deadline: 15 Nov 2024 
✓ Registration Deadline: 31 Jan 2025     

More information and the programme of the workshop can be found at https://www.oecd-nea.org/jcms/pl_94720
If you have any inquiries, please contact yuji.kumagai@oecd-nea.org
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